
Announcement 

Exam Information - Contingency Day 2026 

For all parents of students sitting exams this year... 

The summer examination series will commence on Friday 8th May until Wednesday 17th 

June with some vocational exams taking place before. A copy of the provisional exam timetable 

has been published on the school website. 

In line with the Department for Education (DfE) and Ofqual, awarding bodies have designated 

Wednesday 24th June as a ‘contingency day’ for examinations. This is an additional day 

at the end of the exam period which will only be used in the event of major or national 

disruption to exams, in which case it is possible that exam dates could be rescheduled up to and 

including the contingency day. It is important that your child is available until 

Wednesday 24th June to ensure they can sit all their exams. 

Results will be issued to students on Thursday 20th August. 

Further details regarding the arrangements will be available closer to the time. 

 


